
Good Morning FCSL, 

 

This season has been off to an amazing start with most teams having completed their 

opening dual meet and had the first round of water polo games. Here are a couple of 

notes to keep in mind. 

 

Program Ads 

We will be producing programs for 2023 Counties, this will be the first time selling them 

at a non limited spectator event since 2019. Ads are due by August 1st (July 27th for 

early bird pricing if you are upgrading to color). Ads are included in your dues, so please 

take advantage of this. 

 

The program ad committee has created two fliers, one for FCSL clubs, and one for 

outside clubs/vendors/families. The program is our main source of revenue for the 

FCSL during the summer. Please invite your families, especially those with seniors, to 

participate. Also, please send to any local businesses or club teams. 

 

Instagram 

The FCSL is running an instagram page to share photos and news from the League. 

Please follow and invite families to follow. @FairfieldCountySwimLeague We want to 

include photos from meets and games  so please send to fcslpresident@gmail.com. 

 

Divisional Chairs 

Save the Date: There will be a divisionals meeting via zoom on Monday, July 17th at 

8:00pm. This is for all divisional chairs and championship committee board members. 

Host club GMs or other people associated with divisionals welcome to attend. 

 

As always, if you have any questions or feedback, please email or text me at any point. 

Now onto Week 2! 

 

Dana 

 

 

 

--  

Dana Charette 

FCSL President 2022-23 

Text: 646-744-5043 

Instagram @FairfieldCountySwimLeague 


